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June 6, 1984

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Wayne H. Jens

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, MI 48226

Gentlemen-

Thank you for your letter dated April 26, 1984 which included the scope and
objectives for the Fermi-2 full-scale exercise scheduled for June 26-27, 1984.
Based on conversations between Mrs. E. Madsen of your staff and Mr. J. Patterson
of my staff, we understand that the objectives for assembly / accountability and
post-accident sampling and analysis will not be demonstrated due to the in-
operability of required equipment. These objectives will be treated as Open
Items for this exercise. The remainder of the objectives and scope of the
exercise is acceptable. In response to your request, the Region III Base Team
will participate in the second day of your exercise.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. If you have any questions, please
contact Mr. J. P. Patterson of my staff at (312) 790-5536.

Sincerely,

C. ape ello, Chief.

Emergency reparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch

Enclosure: ltr from DE dtd 4/26/84:

cc w/ encl:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan /E 3h'

Public Service Coninission
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